


Who are we?

The Building Industry Association of Southern California's Los
Angeles/Ventura Chapter exists to provide leadership on public
policy issues that promote building and revitalizing
neighborhoods with safe, healthy, sustainable and quality rental
and ownership housing and measures that assure an adequate
supply and range of housing types, sizes and costs that support a
variety of lifestyle choices. We work to increase the public
appreciation of the importance of housing and those who
provide it, and facilitate better business opportunities for our
members.



Let’s get down to business…



What is the industry doing about it?



We’re Glad You Asked…

The California Building Industry Association 
(CBIA) has been a leader in instituting water and 
energy efficiency best practices, and has been 
one of the state’s strongest partner in 
developing and implementing building 
standards that significantly reduce energy and 
water use in new homes and buildings. 

• CALGreen



The California Housing Crisis…

• Housing is becoming less affordable

• Homeownership is becoming impossible

• The rental market continues to rise

• We have a supply/demand problem



The Myth of New Construction

Because of the water conservation mandates for 
new homes over the past four years, research 
shows that existing homes represent the greater 
water savings potential than newly constructed 
homes in the state. 



How is that possible!?



Say What??



While there is limited water savings potential in
new California homes, existing CA homes
represent a clear and significant conservation
opportunity.







What Can We Do?





KB Home project







Thank you!


